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River Severn Partnership Programme Board
21 April 2021
Zoom Call
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MINUTES
1. Welcome and Introductions

Remote Zoom meeting opened by Joint Chairs who welcomed all members.
2. Adaptive Planning Presentation
HD provided an overview on the challenges and complexity of issues facing the partner organisations.  This covered a brief overview of flood risk, water quality, water resources, growth, infrastructure and health and wellbeing and the uncertainties posed by climate change making it difficult to make decisions and plan effectively.
SW played a video from the Netherlands to illustrate the thinking around adaptive planning. 
SW ran thorough a presentation, providing an overview of the River Severn Partnership national pilot and the work that is now commencing to produce and adaptive planning framework for the Partnership. SW explained the adaptive approach will be able establishing a way of working to help us all improve resilience.  It will be about identifying and evaluating different possible sequences of action and is therefore about the ‘how’ we work as a partnership to support the ‘what’ we deliver.
3. Breakout Groups - Workshop
Discussion groups were held to cover the following:-

1. What do you see as the main benefits of the adaptive approach for your organisation?
2. What problem could adaptive planning help you solve?

3. How are you going to take what we have shared in to your organisation?
Key points raised included the scale the Adaptive Planning Framework may apply to, whether the whole RSP or layers within it, the balance between strategic decision making and operational delivery and the scope of works whether policy or geography. 

4. Forward look 
HD provided an overview of the next steps and ask of the partner organisations to support an establishment of an Adaptive Planning Group within the partnership governance and some targeted scoping workshops over June and July.  
MB stated this is a completely new model and brings risk management and project management to the forefront. It is a key programme of work to take back to individual organisations and socialise. 
CD stated that her reflection around the adaptive pathway approach is how it allows you to do forward planning and options appraisal early.
MB reflected that it would be useful for the partnership to produce a toolkit for all partners to use within their organisations and to aid consistent messaging. 
5. Partnership Update
Highlight report review
HD gave an update on partnership activity and ran through the report that was sent to the group ahead of the meeting.  
Governance Update

HD ran through the document that was sent up prior to the meeting.

HD confirmed that the governance proposal would now be discussed across the LAs and proposed RSP Board members to shape and agree the structure we can all work to going forward but with a view to amending as necessary. 
HD confirmed although a summary had been circulated, a more detailed document wold be shared including all draft terms of reference. 
As this is the last of the regular Programme Board meetings, MB and CD thanked all members for their work to date. 

6. Next Steps
HD confirmed dates would now be circulated for all the proposed groups within the revised governance structure. 
CD confirmed intention is to continue producing highlight reports and send out to all to maintain regular communication across all the partners.
Next Meeting:
TBC in line with new governance structure. 
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